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Happy New Year to all BSRC members












































Annual subscriptions are now due.


(Rates are shown below)


Please let Terry have them asap by cheque or in cash.  They can be paid on any club running evening or by posting to Terry Penny, 30 Bradfield Avenue, Buckingham MK18 1PR (Please include a completed application form – attached with this newsletter)


If you decide not to rejoin this will be the last newsletter you will receive.








The Club AGM was held on Thursday 11th November. 


	Officers for 2010/11 – Chairman	Dave Morris


				       Secretary	Terry Penny


				       Treasurer	Carol Mathews


	Subs for 2011	New competitive members 		£30


				Renewing Competitive members	£12


 				Social members				£5


				Junior members (at school)		£10








MK Parks & Run February 6th from Artworks Car Park, Great Linford.


March 6th from Campbell Park Pavillion.  Each have runs of 2, 5 or 10 k and start at 10 am.


Check with Terry (07963 043220) or Jane (07706 606769) to find out who is going to run.  












































Future Newsletters  The next issue of Running Matters will come out in March 2011. 


Please let me have any items for publication by Friday 25th February 2011.


Terry Penny  07963 043220,  email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:terry.penny@lineone.net" ��terry.penny@lineone.net�











Recent performances:  Not many this month


Wolverton 5  -  	David Cantwell	36.43


		   		Carol Mathews	37.48


Snowdon Marathon	- Gary Kelly		4hrs 26


Candleford 10  -  	 Carol Mathews	47.32





	Don’t forget to report any performances so that they can be included in the Newsletter











